
SOUTHEASTERN 
CAMPUS BULLETIN OFFICE OF 

STUDENT AFFAIRS 

February 16-20, 1987 

Monday, February 16 

6:30 PM 

7:30 PM 

Tuesday, February 17 

10:00 AM 

6:30 PM 

7:00 - 9:00 PM 

Wednesday, February 18 

10:00 AM 

5:00 PM 

Thursday, February 19 

10:00 AM 

7:00 PM 

Friday, February 20 

10:00 AM 

XIV, 21 

South Carolina Fellowship Dinner. B.B.Q. Lodge, 
Mini City. Charles Rabon, speaker. 

Seminary Wives: Leo Hawkins, Marriage Enrichment & 
Family Life, speaker. Husbands invited. Bethea Room. 

Chapel: Dr. David C. Forbes, Sr., Martin Street 
Baptist Church, Raleigh, NC. 

Ethics Committee. Dr. Grissom, speaker. Anyone is 
welcome to come. 

Seminary Youth. Bethea Room, Appleby. 

Chapel: Dr. Nelson Lilton, Director of Church 
Starting Department, Home Mission Board. 

I 

Residence Life~council Meeting: Conference Room, 
Ledford. Anyone with concerns to RLC are welcome. 

'f'I 
Mr. Marsball Neathery, Pastor of Rolesville Baptist 
Church.~-~ .... ..,.,_. 
Student led vespers. South Carolina Club officiating. 

President's Forum. Cafeteria. 

..,..-_ 

BLOODMOBILE: The SRfing semester Bloodmobile will be held Tuesday, 
Febru~r:f 17 from 10 a.m.-3:30 p.m. in the Ledford 

multipurpose room. During thJ inter months, blood supplies are frequently 
very low and we hope you will f~ke advantage of this opportunity to respond to 
this need and help us meet our goal of 100 units. Students and staff may sign 
up for a donation time in. the Ledford lobby. Persons who are signed up in 
advance will be processed ahead of walk-in donors. Average donation time is 
30-40 minutes. Take a few minutes to make a difference. 

KEESEE RECIPIENTS: You may pick up your refund checks from Keesee in the 
Business .. Off ice. 

TRUSTEE MEETING: All members of the seminary family are reminded that 
the trustees will be on campus March 9-10 for their 

spring meeting. Meetings are open to the seminary family. Meeting times of 
interest will include: Monday, March 9, 3:00 p.m. (plenary session), 7:30 p.m. 
(executive committee), and Tuesday, March 10, 8:00 a.m. (committees meet), 
11:15 a.m. (plenary session), 1:00-3:30 p.m. (plenary session and committee 
reports). A full schedule will be published in the Campus Bulletin the week of 
March 10. 

POSITION VACANCY: The position of Residence Life Counselor will be 
vacant as of March 2. Resumes are being accepted in 

the Student Affairs Office. The RLC is a 3/4 time position requiring the 
individual to take a reduced class load. Applicants should have experience in 
residence life programming, possess good supervisory and interpersonal skills, 
and be comfortable with administrative procedures related to dormitory housing 
assignments. Resumes should be submitted by Friday, February 20. Applicants 
selected for interviews will be notified through campus mail. 



SINGLES MINISTRY: Any May graduate interested in a ministry t~ singles, 
please see Ethel Lee in FIM as soon as possible. 

LEDFORD NOTES: SPRING BREAK HOURS: MON-FRI: 9 a.m. - 5 p.m. SAT. 
10 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. FITNESS TESTING: Fitness testing 

will be offered again in March. $5.00 fee. FRIDAY NIGHT FAMILY NIGHT: March 
6th. $5.00 per family. Sign-up early to assure your family's spot. Includes 
dinner and movie. BEGINNING WEIGHT TRAINING CLASS: Starts March 20. Fee 
$2.00. Sign- up for all activities in the Student Activities Office - ext. 
301. 

STUDENT COUNCIL 
ELECTIONS: 

The nominating committee of the Student Council will 
accept applications for available positions for next 
year from Feb 16-March 13. Anyone interested should 

secure an application from the Student Affairs office, complete it and return 
it to the Student Affairs office during the dates listed above. Check the 
Student Handbook and Orientation Guide or the notices posted on several 
bulletin boards for a full listing of the offices available. Nominations will 
be posted March 9-20; a Candidates Forum will be held March 17th; Spring 
Elections will be March 18-19. 

INTERNSHIP IN 
VIRGINIA: 

Joe 
the 
Mar 

internship. This is offered 
Supervised Ministry M4700 is 

Vaughan, Dir. of the Dept. of Church Training for 
VA Baptist General Association, will be here Wed. 
11 to interview students interested in an 
through "InternYear Away" (M4730) 16 hrs credit. 
a prerequisite. See FIM for information. 

CAMPUS MINISTRY: Jim Greene, Campus Ministry, NC Baptist Convention 
will be on campus Feb 20 to interview for a Two-Year 

Campus Ministry associate for missions & ministry. Contact FIM forinformation. 

FOREIGN MISSIONS: 

SOUTH CAROLINA 
REPRESENTATIVE: 

Norman Burnes, FMB, will be on campus Wed., Mar.11 ·to 
interview interested persons. Sign up in FIM office. 

Charles Rabon will be in the FIM office on Tues., 
Feb. 17 and available for interviews with interested 
students. Those _nf you who signed up earlier and were 

canceled because of snow, please come in and sign up.again. 

CAMPUS MINISTRY 
STATE DIRECTORS: 

VIRGINIA 
INTERNSHIP: 

HMB REP VISIT: 

·- URBAN STUDIES 
SEMINAR: 

will be on campus to interview for interns for Ga., 
N.C., Maryland and Virginia Feb 19-20. See FIM 
receptionist for applications and sign up for appt. 

Mr. Gwynn Davis, Dir. of Christian Life Concerns for 
VA Baptists will be here to interview for an 
internship. Contact FIM for more information. 

Bill Graham, HMB, will be on campus Mar 17. Sign up 
in FIM if you would like to talk with him. 

Applications forms for the Urban Studies Seminar 
are ready and available in the Faculty Secretaries' 
office. Persons interested need to pick up an 

application from Evelyn Carter and return it to her when completed. 

NEW YORK 
CITY WORKSHOP: 

There are still a few spaces available if you are in-
terested in the Workshop in New York City, May 16-22, 
Course M4232, taught by Dr. Tom Bland. Pick up forms 

from Evelyn Carter in the Faculty Secretaries's office. 

PRAXIS, SUMMER 1987: Start new work in Chicago, New York, New Jersey, Penn-
sylvania, Virginia, South Carolina. HMB appointment, 

expenses, stipend. 8 hrs. credit may be earned in H2324. Sign up for 
interviews for Feb 17-18 in FIM. See Dr. Braswell for applications. 

TO SOUTHEASTERN 
SEMINARY FAMILY: 

On behalf of the family of Joanne H. Eddins, I express 
to each of you our profound gratitude for your 
ministry to us during the illness, death, and funeral 

service for our beloved Joanne. Your prayers, visits, gifts of food and 
flowers, and contributions in memory of Joanne have been most supportive and 
encouraging in our times of great need. We love you and thank God for you. 
Yours in Christ, John w. Eddins, Jr. 

SPRING BREAK 
LIBRARY HOURS: 

During the week of Feb 23, the Library will be open on 
the following schedule: 
MON-WED: 8a.m.-6p.m. TUES-THURS: 8a.m.-9p.m. 
FRI: Ba.m.-4:30 p.m. This is a trial departure from 

normal holiday hours of 8-4:30, responding to a perceived need for expanded 
study and research opportunities during spring recess. 
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